Petra Rangel

From: Bucky Baldwin <b.alan.baldwin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 9:28 AM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Ref: P231 Map Amendment Rezone 1825 Summit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to express my opposition to this request for rezoning in our neighborhood. Ref: P231 Map Amendment
Rezone 1825 Summit. | currently reside at 2955 Benet Ln. and do not wish to set a dangerous precedent to increasing
the density of our area/neighborhood.

Thank you,
Brent Baldwin

2955 Benet Ln.
Colorado Springs, CO 80921



